Kenneth Rohr

20B Stiles Pond Rd.
W. Boxford, MA
01885

978-352-7865

July 28, 2015
Conservation Commission
Town of Boxford

7A Spofford Rd.
Boxford, MA 91921

Re: Determination of Negligible Impact, File 114-1171

I am applying to remove three trees on our property, within the buffer zone of Stiles Pond:
1) A storm last winter knocked a large tree completely down onto the ground.

2) That tree damaged another, smaller tree when it fell.

3) When we applied for tree removal to rebuild a portion of our house, I did not realize that
there is an additional tree whose trunk bends up over the top of the new structure, so it was
not marked for removal in our original plan submitted to the Conservation Commission, Boxford
File 114-1171. The trees marked with an "X" are those originally approved for removal. I am

concerned about the safety of the house because of the way it curves.

I'd like to have the these three additional trees removed. They are marked in green on the
drawing.

Thanks,

Kenneth Rohr
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